
 
Product Advisory (PA# 110615-1.1)
 
Dear valued customers: 
 

We thank you for using our products as well as for your long-term patronage. We cordially inform you that the 
production of the following mentioned products will be changed from standard production to discontinued. Should 
you have any enquiries, please contact your sales representative. Moritex is committed to making further effort to 
enhance the performance as well as quality of its products through outstanding development capability and strict 
quality management. 

Haruo Maeda 
General Manager 

                        MVS and Industrial 
Moritex Corporation 

 
Date:  15th June 2011 
Subject:  Discontinued products announcement 
 
Details: 
Product to be discontinued  
- MML-CS1 series for Micro-head Camera (φ12)  

MML2-65D-CS1 MML2-110D-CS1 
MML4-65D-CS1 MML4-110D-CS1 
MML6-65D-CS1 MML6-110D-CS1 

 
Implementation 
- Any order receipt of the affected products shall be made by 30th September 2011.  
- The final delivery of such products shall be made by 31st December 2011. 
 
Reason 
- Product line enhancement 
- Unavailability of some component parts                                        
 
 
 
 
Technical reference: 
Please contact to your local representative or the following for enquiries; 

Product Management Group, Product Management, 
MVS/Industrial, Moritex Corporation 

Address: Sunny Building Ikebukuro,  
4-39-11 Higashi-Ikebukuro, Toshima-ku 
Tokyo 170-0013 Japan 

Phone: +81-3-6367-3631 
Fax: +81-3-3590-6627 
Email: mvs@moitex.co.jp
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